
STUDENT INFORMATION 

 

10th graders going on the field trip will be called out of class at 9:15 am.  Students must 
report to 2nd period and wait for the announcement. 
 

SPIRIT WEEK #2 
COLORS OF HOPE 
MARCH 30- APRIL 3 

MARCH 30- GRAY- BRAIN CANCER 
APRIL 1-YELLOW- BLADDER OR LIVER CANCER 

APRIL 2- PERIWINKLE/LIGHT BLUE- ESPHAGEAL, PROSTATE, & THYROID CANCER 
APRIL 3- PURPLE- PANCREATIC & TESTICULAR CANCER 

 

Spanish Skit will meet Wednesday and Thursday mornings at 7:15 am sharp.  Have your 
scripts memorized! 
 
This week you will see some of your female classmates dressed as males.  This is to raise 
money for Relay for Life.  The Ladies don’t want to be left out of this effort. 
 
Spring pictures for 9th-11th grade will be Friday, April 3, 2009 in English classes.  
Students will get to choose their own pose and will get proofs back- NO MONEY due on 
April 3, 2009. 

 

The last Driver’s Education Exemption Test, this year, will be April 30, 2009, from 3:00-
5:30 pm in the THS cafeteria.  If you are interested, sign up in the office and pick up you 
paperwork, to be turned in the day of the test.  There will be no review for the test.  Print 
your study guide from the school homepage.  Bring pencils.  The classroom session will 
be in the Waynesville Middle School Cafeteria May 4, 2009- May 15, 2009, 3:30-5:30 
pm.  See Coach Justice if you have any questions. 
 

Honor or remember your loved one by purchasing a leaf for the trees in the cafeteria.  
The cost is $1.00 per leaf and all proceeds go to Relay for Life. 
 

SENIOR INFORMATION 

 

Graduation Announcements and Cap & Gowns will be handed out during lunch on 
Tuesday, April 28, 2009. 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 

 

The SWAT TEAM will meet today during A & B lunch in Mrs. Allen’s room, B12A. 
 

The Operation Smile Club will be having a MANDATORY meeting Wednesday, April 
1, 2009 in D-5 at 3:05 pm.  Sign ups for fundraiser and we will be taking t-shirt orders.  
Snacks will be provided.  All members MUST attend. 
 

The Ecology Club will be sponsoring a roadside clean up this Thursday. April 2, 2009, 
after school.  Stop by C-6 today for information. 
 



ATHLETIC INFORMATION 

 

Congratulations to the Golf Team!  Michael Keogh was the key MVP for a most amazing 
match on Monday.  There is a high probability that practice will be cancelled today if and 
only if it continues to rain.  Stay tuned for further announcements. 

 

Yesterday, the girls Track team finished 4th and the boys Track team finished 1st overall 
out of 12 total teams, at the Eddie Reneau Classic Invitational at East Henderson.  Emily 
Bowen took 3rd in the discus while Josh Adams, Michael Stroupe, Justin Rhinehart, Jack 
Ruhle, Andrew Bell, Sage Frady, Patrick Burke and Devin Seals all finished 1st in their 
individual event or relay.  Josh Adams was also honored for the 2nd time this year as 
outstanding male runner at the meet. 

 

No after school Football weights this week. 

 

The Boys Basketball Banquet will be held Thursday, April 2, 2009 at Sagebrush, in 
Waynesville, at 6:00 pm. 


